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Davis Senior High School 

Daily Bulletin 

Wednesday, September 21, 2016    
THIS DAY IN HISTORY:  1937 - J.R.R. Tolkien's "The Hobbit" was first published.
LUNCH CHOICES Blue Devil Burger and Cajun Fries, Grilled Vegetable Sandwich w/Garlic Lemon Aioli and Pesto Pasta Salad, Grilled Cheese Sandwich w/ Cajun Fries DAILY SPECIAL: Hoisin BBQ Country Style Spare Rib w/Cajun Fries, Cubano Pork Sandwich w/Pesto Pasta, American Hot Dog w/Cajun Fries
ATHLETICS:  Field Hockey vs. Lassen 2:30JV/3:45V  

Dismissal: 1:10JV/2:10V

Girls Volleyball @ Sheldon 5:00JV//6:00V 

 
Dismissal: 3:00JV
TODAY: Hey Key Clubbers!  Our first general meeting will be today, Wednesday, 9/21 at lunchtime in S-12.
If your sports team or club wants to be in the Homecoming Parade, pick up the forms in N-1A and contact Mr. Vasquez.  This is a great way to show your school spirit and get your name out!  Form are due today, Wednesday.
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS: Do you enjoy the snow and the mountains? Do you want a great experience and improve your skills while making friends? The Davis High School Snowboard Team is for you! The snowboard team is having an information meeting on Tuesday September 27th at 7:00 PM in the Davis High School Library. The team welcomes all 9th-12 grade men and women. This meeting is for all interested members and parents.
The DHS PTA invites students and parents to attend a free presentation of ‘The Gap Year; taking the time to maximize your future.’  Our invited speaker, Ethan Knight, is the founder of “American Gap Association.  www.americangap.org. This presentation will be a guide to building your own Gap Year.  We will touch on the role parents should have, some planning and funding techniques and how to present this experience to colleges.  As part of our discussion, we will have a panel of Gap Year alumni to share first-person stories.  This presentation will be held on October 6, 2016 from 6:30 to 8:00 pm at the Richard Brunelle Theater on the DHS campus.  Reserve a seat at: http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2601909 . 
Attention all 4th period classes: The Homecoming Door Decoration contest starts today, on Wednesday, September 21. All classes will receive a starter kit and the participating classes will be judged on September 28th.  The winning class will receive a pizza party so we hope to see some awesome designs! 
Come watch the Homecoming Parade on Friday, September 30th starting at 1:15.  The parade will start at Central Park and make its way back to DHS.  
UC Workshop September 22 at 7:00 pm in the IPAB.
More great colleges are visiting the Career Center this week!  Get the list of upcoming college visits on Naviance or in person at our Career Center!!
If you did not get your picture taken during schedule pick-up days and/or need a student ID card, make sure to attend the PICTURE MAKE UP DAY, September 27th in the DSHS Library. Lifetouch representatives will be there to take pictures from 8:30am to 3:00pm.
Back to School Night is next Thursday, September 29, 2016 from 6:00pm to 8:10pm. Student Government will host a BBQ in the Quad at 5:30pm. Make sure to tell your parents to mark their calendars!! 

Reminder to all DHS and DaVinci girls interested in playing softball for DHS this spring: There is a parent/player meeting to be held in the DHS Library at 6:00 pm next Wednesday, September 28th.  If you are interested in playing at either the JV or Varsity level, please attend! 
The Davis Senior High School Climate Committee is dedicated to fostering positive relationships among all people in the DHS Community.  The committee assists school leaders in assessing school climate, as well as identifying and evaluating current programs directed at improving school climate. The committee also develops and implements programs and procedures that promote understanding that is not limited to, differences of race, ethnicity, religion, age, gender, sexual orientation, abilities, cultural background, physical appearance, socio-economic status, and academic achievement. 

The Climate Committee meets monthly, and its membership is open to all who are interested in accomplishing the committee’s work including students, teachers, staff, parents, and community members. Meetings will take place in the West Conference room of the DHS library.  DHS Climate Committee meets the first Tuesday of Each Month. If you have participated in past years or have never been involved before, we encourage you to join the experience and connect with the Blue Devil family.  All people interested in working on the committee or have questions, please contact Kellie Sequeira at ksequiera@djusd.net or call 530-757-5400. 
ACADEMICS: PSAT is Saturday, 10/15!! The cost is $24.00. There are NO Refunds and no transfers. Sales end 10/3. There are a limited number of tests available. If you feel this is a financial hardship, please contact your counselor immediately. *Juniors only: Online purchasing is available 9/1 – 10/3 @ dshs.djusd.net

*Sophomores: Online purchasing is available 9/19 – 10/3 @ dshs.djusd.net and is subject to availability

*In-person sign-ups will be held during lunch only, 9/1 – 10/3 at the Finance Office outside window
OPPORTUNITIES: Have you ever thought your dance moves were so cool you should be idolized by the school and win cash prizes?  The Davis High Advanced Treble Choir is hosting a “So You Think You Can Dance? Competition.”  Small groups and individuals can compete to win $200.  Applications are available in PA-8 and are due Friday, 9/23. 
Support the Arts at DHS by joining the Brunelle Theater Student Usher Program.  Earn volunteer hours, gain customer service skills, and get to see performances for free.  All interested students should attend a one hour orientation session, on Oct. 4th at 3:45pm or Oct. 5th at 2:45pm in the lobby at the front of the Brunelle Theater.   Students who ushered last year are encouraged to attend the advanced training on Wed. Sept 21st at 2:45 to become a House Manager.   The Brunelle Theater is home to over 125 performances and events each year.  Come to an orientation and see how you can be involved!  All are welcome!  No experience necessary!
The number one fear in America is fear of public speaking.  We do it for fun!  Come join your nationally-ranked Speech and Debate team Wednesdays after school from 8:45 to 4:30 in P-23.  
Hey Juniors! Want to be in the Homecoming Parade or get some volunteer hours?  Help build the Junior Class float from September 26th – 29th from 3:30-8:00.  Feel free to stop by for either the whole time or just for an hour.  It’s up to you! For more information, come to N1-A at lunch. 

CLUBS:  Hey DHS!  A new club just started in Mr. Vasquez’ room: the C.C.G.C.  If you like to play collectible card games like Majiz or Hearthstone, come to N1-A on Tuesdays to test your skills or watch others get wrecked. 
The DHS Car Club is moving the meetings to Tuesdays at lunch in the auto shop!  We are also holding a t-shirt design contest for the 2016-2017 Car Club Shirt! The design can be submitted to any car club member or emailed to rthayer@djusd.net or Davishighcarclub@gmail.com.  The contest ends Monday October 3rd The winner gets a free shirt and oil change.” 
Attention CSF members! I hope you had a great summer! It’s time for CSF registration which started on 9/12 and ends 9/23, in front of Ms. O’Brien’s room.  Please remember to bring $5, your transcript, hour sheet and your green sheet for returning members.  The pink and green sheets can be found in N-11, the library and the office.  Hope to see you there! 

Attention all NHS members! NHS will hold its first semester registration in front of S-12 until September 23.  Make sure to register early as it gets crowded in the last day.  Bring $5, your report card, student ID and your hours sheet if you are a returning member.  Hope to see you!
If you are interested in the galaxy and science, try out the Astronomy Club! Meetings are in S-2 every other Wednesday, including next Wednesday, September 29th. Hope to see you there.
Club applications are now available!  Pick one up in the Student Government room (N-1A) and turn it in by September 25th. 

Monday, September 26, 2016 is the deadline for submitting information and articles for the October 2016 Davis High School PTA newsletter.  Please send email to the DHS PTA Media Listserve at DHSPTAmedia@mailman.dcn.org. Include your email address and phone number in case there are questions about your submission. Remember this is a great way to notify, inform or enlist parents’ help for upcoming DHS school and student activities. 
IMPORTANT DATES:  

9/22
UC Workshop 7:00 Brunelle Theater

9/26 
Homecoming Rally North Gym

9/27 
Picture Make-Up Day

9/28
Girls Softball Information Meeting 6:00 DHS Library

9/29
Back To School Night

9/30
Homecoming Parade and Game

10/1
Fall Dance 7:00 pm – 10:00 pm North Gym
10/6
Secondary Articulation – Early Release 12:48 

10/7
Friendship Day

10/13
Financial Aid Workshop 7:00 pm Brunelle Theater

10/14
Quarter 1 Ends

10/15
ATC Dance Competition Brunelle Theater (Time TBD)
